



KET

COMPACT KEY FOR SCHOOL

Unit 6 TEST

Name

Date

Part 1. Vocabulary.

Look at the pictures. Write the words.















Part 2. Grammar.

I. Match 1-10 with a-j.

- 1 The burger is f
- 2 I think skiing is more ____
- 3 The computer is the most ____
- 4 I bought the ____
- 5 Is China the ____
- 6 Swimming is ____
- 7 It was the happiest day ____
- 8 The President is the most important person ____
- 9 Is America ____
- 10 My phone is more ____

- a better for your health than playing rugby.
- b cheapest T-shirt in the shop.
- c in my country.
- d modern than yours.
- e more expensive than Britain?
- f cheaper than the pizza.
- g of her life.
- h useful invention ever.
- i biggest country in the world?
- j dangerous than riding a horse.

II. Write the sentences.

- Jamie – funny – Henry

Jamie is funnier than Henry.

- He – famous person – my town

He is the most famous person in my town.

- 1 Russia – big – Korea

- 2 Russia – big country – the world

- 3 A computer – useful – a phone

- 4 Eiffel Tower – interesting building – Paris

- 5 Your shoes – dirty – mine

- 6 Lucy – good musician – orchestra

- 7 Monday – bad day – the week

- 8 Health – important – money



Part 3. Listening

I. For each question, choose the correct answer.



You will hear Elizabeth talking to her friend about a party.
What did each of her friends bring?

Example:

0 Elizabeth G

PEOPLE

21 Fred ☐

22 Yuki ☐

23 Leela ☐

24 Paul ☐

25 Shane ☐

FOOD AND DRINKS

A chicken

B sandwiches

C omelettes

D ice cream

E potatoes

F cake

G strawberries

H salad

II. For each question, choose the correct picture.



1 What time does Greta have her tennis match?



A



B



C

2 What will Tom do next Tuesday?



A



B



C

3 What did the girl do yesterday?



A



B



C

4 How's the boy going home from the station tomorrow?



A



B



C

5 What is the girl going to eat?



A



B



C

Part 4. Reading and Writing Part 3

For each question, choose the correct answer.

MY ORGANIC GARDEN

by Larry Davidson, age 13

Last year my family and I started to make our own fruit and vegetable garden. We wanted to do something for our planet so we decided to grow our own plants organically. This means that we only use natural ways to look after them. For example, we put our old fruit and vegetables on the ground where the plants grow, but other people just throw all their old food in the bin. Also, now we grow our own fruit and vegetables, so we don't need to buy them.

Having an organic garden is clearly a healthier option because the fruit and vegetables you grow will be safe for people and animals, too. We had to work very hard. At first, we were afraid because we might not have enough time to do everything, but then we realised that each of us could look after the garden on different days.

To make our garden we used a large wooden box which was about the size of our kitchen table. We cleaned it and made 20 holes at the bottom for the water to drain out. We covered the holes with some little stones and the soil where the plants could grow.

Then we planted very tiny plants and watered them every day. On the left we planted tomatoes, onions, carrots and potatoes, while on the right there were a few melons and strawberries. In about a month we picked our first fruits and vegetables. We were so excited when we had them for dinner!



14 Why did Larry and his family build an organic garden?

- A to save money on vegetables and fruit
- B to help the natural world
- C to stop making so much rubbish

17 How big was the box Larry used for the garden?

- A smaller than a table
- B as large as a table
- C larger than a table

15 How did Larry feel in the beginning?

- A tired because he spent the whole day on the garden
- B lucky because he could eat a lot of healthy food
- C worried because it could be too much work



16 Who looked after the garden?

- A only Larry
- B only Larry's family
- C both Larry and his family

18 What does Larry say about the fruits and vegetables he planted?

- A The vegetables and fruit were in different parts.
- B The plants were very small, but delicious.
- C They first ate the fruit, then the vegetables.

Part 5. Reading and Writing Part 5

For each question, choose the correct answer. Write **ONE** word for each gap.

Example: (0) into

EMAIL

From: Elizabeth
To: Daniel

Hi Daniel,

I've just moved (0) _____ our new home. It's very (25) _____ to the sea so there's a wonderful view of the beach. It's also really big: (26) _____ it's three floors and a large garden.

I have my own room now, so I don't (27) _____ to share it with my brother any more. We still need to buy our beds so we're (28) _____ to the furniture shop this afternoon. I might get a double bed, because this new room is (29) _____ arger my old bedroom in Manchester. I'm sending you (30) _____ photos so you can see all the rooms yourself!

Write soon!

Part 6. Reading and Writing Part 7

Look at the three pictures. Write the story shown in pictures. Write **35 words** or more.





COMPACT KEY FOR SCHOOL

Unit 6 Speaking Test

Name

Date

You and the other candidate speak together about different ways to travel.



Teacher's feedback:

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....